ASPMA Board Meeting 





 November 1, 2018

I. Call to Order
The ASPMA Board of Directors held a meeting on November 1, 2018 at the AAEA Building.  Robert Edwards, President, called the meeting to order.  Board members present were: Randall Bolinger, Jason Grubb, Ed Vestal, Dusty Duncan, Raymond Reynolds, Kent Moore, Greg Collins, Robert Edwards, Bill Tietz, Craig Dupuy, Ed Grant, Gary Heral, Maurice Henry, Aliza Jones, and AAEA Assistant Executive Director Mike Mertens.  

II. Approval of Minutes
*The minutes of the September 30, 2018 meeting were approved unanimously.  The   motion was made Aliza Jones and seconded by Chris Campbell.
III. Approval of Financial Reports
The financial reports for September and October 2018 were reviewed and approved unanimously. An estimate of the ending balance for October should be around $135,000. The motion was made by Randall Bolinger and seconded by Raymond Reynolds. 
IV. Membership Report
*Maurice Henry reviewed the membership report. ASPMA has 140 members as of 10/25/2018. Those who had not paid their AAEA membership dues by October were dropped to Non-member Event Attendee which explains the 20 person reduction in ASPMA 
*A motion was made by Jason Grubb for ASPMA to have a table/booth at the 2019 AAEA Summer Conference and possibly at the AREA Summer Conference. It was seconded by Raymond Reynolds and approved unanimously. Ed Vestal requested that ASPMA Conference registration be open, so people may register during this time onsite. 

V. CFD – Spring 2019 Classes
 * Maurice Henry reviewed the CFD report. 82 ASPMA members have completed CFD    Certification. 171 participants have taken CFD classes but are not certified. 133 districts/organizations have participated with 114 have not participated in any CFD course. There are 15 ASPMA members up for CFD renewal.

* Spring 2019 classes will be held April 2019 at U.C.A. along with Live Streaming. Classes being offered will be; MO101 – Introduction to Plant Management, RM101 – Introduction to Risk Management, and SI204 – Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). 
VI. Conference Debriefing & Review of Survey Results
The 2018 ASPMA Conference was reviewed along with survey results. Positive feedback were received from the participants and vendors. We will keep punch cards for another year, continue the fish fry, order shirts along with the coins, keep the key-note speaker at lunch, move-up the breakout sessions after lunch for less dead time. A promotion letter will be emailed this summer before CFD classes and conference. 
VII. Partner Comments
No comments.  
VIII. New Business 

No new business
IX. Pay Bills
The Board voted unanimously for Bill Holden to pay ASPMA bills on a motion by Maurice Henry and Brad Akridge.
X.  Adjournment
Meeting adjourned unanimously on a motion by Ed Vestal and seconded by Craig         Dupuy. 
